Date: Tue, 21 Mar 2000 13:24:00 -0400 (AST)
From: Shane Hornibrook <shornibr@is2.dal.ca>
To: "S.M. Mandaville" <limnos@chebucto.ns.ca>
Subject: Re: Data as requested

I am part of a group in an Environmental class at Dalhousie University.
We

are examining Suburban Development of Lakes. We are doing a comparison
of

Settle and Bell lakes in Dartmouth, and proposed development around Hail
Pond in Armdale, Halifax. 1 am not sure they are comparable, what with
the

presence of Phos in Feldspars in the Granites skewing the P in the lakes
in Nova Scotia. | suspect Granite-Based lakes in Nova Scotia are more
limited in Nitrogen than Phosporus. | doubt we will delve into that
matter

though ... My group is more interested in the philosophy of development
than the science.

I will forward you a copy of the paper, when completed.

Thanks again,
--Shane



